
 

Sent: Thursday, 8 March 2012 11:02 AM 
To: Podiatryconsultation 
Subject: Submission re Consultation paper on a proposed specialist registration standard for the 
podiatry specialty of podiatric surgery 
 
To whom it may concern  
 
Public Consultation paper on a proposed specialist registration standard for the podiatry 
specialty of podiatric surgery  
 
The Australasian College of Podiatric Surgeons (“ACPS” or “the College”) makes the following 
comment regarding the consultation document regarding the registration standard for specialist 
registration of podiatric surgery.  
 
The College notes that the standard takes into account the objectives and guiding principles of 
National Law (Section 3) and the COAG principles for best practice regulation.  
 
The College looks forward to the finalisation of the speciality standard and thanks the Podiatry Board 
of Australia for the opportunity to provide comment on this or any other matter concerning the 
speciality of podiatric surgery.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Frank Pigliardo  
Vice President  

Australasian College of Podiatric Surgeons 
 

 
 
 

Web:  www.acps.edu.au  
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